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The Town of Hebron is forming an ad hoc committee to evaluate the town's current local government structure. The committee will explore alternatives for local governance and prepare a proposal for the Board of Selectmen’s review.  The agreed proposal will be brought for the townspeople's consideration at the March 2025 annual town meeting.
The committee will research and analyze: 
a) maintaining the current form of government, b) transitioning to an administrative assistant, or c) converting to a town manager form of government.
If you are a Hebron resident and would like to be considered by the Board of Selectmen to serve on this committee, please submit your written request to clerk@hebronmaine.org no later than 4:00 PM, Friday, April 26, 2024.
For more information, please contact the town clerk at 207-744-7427.
 

